
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

ANNUAL ELECTION OF THE POCATELLO FIRE DISTRICT 

 

On December 10, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Annual Election of the Pocatello Fire District will take 

place on December 10, 2024 between the hours of 6:00 PM and 9:00 PM at the Pocatello Fire House 

located at 5 Pocatello Road, Middletown, New York, for the purpose of electing one (1) Fire 

Commissioner for a five (5) year term commencing January 1, 2025 and ending December 31, 2029.  All 

voters registered with the Orange County Board of Elections on or before November 17, 2024 shall be 

eligible to vote. 

Candidates for District Offices shall have their names filed on an official Pocatello Fire District 

petition form signed by twenty-five qualified voters of the district, with the Secretary of the Pocatello Fire 

District, at the fire house at 5 Pocatello Road, Middletown, New York, no later than twenty-three days 

before the election, November 17, 2024.  The petition must identify the office they are seeking. To obtain 

a petition, please contact the Chairman of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Ronald Broas, at 

rbroas@pocatellofiredistrict.com. 

 

 

 

 

Date:  November 6, 2024                                        Andrea Broas, Secretary 

 

          BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

 

                      POCATELLO FIRE DISTRICT 
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